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Description

The Full Home extinguisher 
offers exceptional fire 
fighting protection and 
value. The multipurpose unit 
meets NFPA requirements for 
living areas, as well as the 
garage and workshop. 

The Full Home unit is the #1 
choice for all round home 
protection and came top in a 
recent consumer survey.

Fights fires common to the 
home, garage and workshop 
such as textiles, paint, 
wood, gasoline & energized 
electrical equipment. This 
unit is easy to use and has a 
10 year warranty.

Features bilingual nameplate 
and carton

Full Home use

Net agent weight (Average) 5.5 lb.

Unit weight (Average) 8.25 lb.

Diameter 4.5 inches

Height 16.07 inches

Discharge time 13-15 seconds

Discharge range 12-18 feet

Operating pressure 195 psi

Cylinder Seamless aluminum

Valve, handle, lever Nylon

Wall hanger UL Listed

For use on the following 
types of fire:

Single use

Product Specification

Features

•	 Pressure gauge allows for 	
	 immediate pressure status 	
	 check
•	 Easy-to-pull safety pin
•	 Rust and impact resistant 	
	 nylon handle
•	 5.5 lb. of fire extinguishing 	
	 agent (Average)
•	 10 year limited warranty
•	 UL approved wall hanger
•	 Powder coated cylinder for 	
	 corrosion protection

Part number 21006704

UL Rated 3-A, 40-B:C

Full Home Fire Extinguisher

At a Glance

•	 Model FX340GW
•	 Multipurpose Dry Chemical	
• 	 UL listed 
•	 UL rated 3-A, 40-B:C
•	 Supplied with wall hanger
•	 Monoammonium Phosphate
•	 10 year limited warranty	

Meets NFPA recommendations
for the home, garage and workshop 


